

Accredited Standards Committee*
X3, Information Technology

Doc. No.: T10.1/97A106r0

Date: February 25, 1997

Project:

Ref. Doc.:

Reply to: Larry Lamers

To: Membership of X3T10.1
From: Lawrence J. Lamers, Chair X3T10.1
Subject: Minutes of T10.1 Working Group
February 24-26, 1997 --- Austin, TX

Agenda

1. Opening Remarks
2. Attendance and Membership, Introductions
3. Approval of Agenda
4. Approval of Minutes
5. Document Distribution
6. Review of Old Action Items
7. SSA-S3P (1051D)
 - 7.1 Resolution of Letter Ballot Comments on S3P () [Scheible]
8. SSA-TL2 (1147D)
 - 8.1 Resolution of Letter Ballot Comments on TL2 () [Scheible]
9. SSA-PH2 (1146D)
 - 9.1 Resolution of Letter Ballot Comments on PH2 () [Scheible]
10. New Business
 - 10.1 Correction of minutes from previous plenary
 - 10.2 Annex on compatibility
 - 10.3 x
11. Call for Patents
12. Action Items
13. Meeting Schedule
14. Adjournment

1. Opening Remarks

Larry Lamers convened the meeting at 9:00 am. He thanked Claude Ricks of IBM for hosting the meeting.

Minutes of T10.1 Working Group T10.1/97A106r0

As is customary, the people attending introduced themselves. A copy of the attendance list was circulated for attendance and corrections.

It was stated that the meeting had been authorized by T10.1 and would be conducted under the NCITS and T10 rules and procedures. Ad-hoc meetings take no final actions, but prepare recommendations for approval by the T10.1 task group. The voting rules for the meeting are those of the parent committee, T10. For the ad hoc, other than straw votes, the voting rules are: one vote per participating company.

The minutes of this meeting will be posted to the T10 BBS and the SSA Reflector and will be included in the next T10.1 committee mailing.

Due to a name change of the Secretariat from X3 to National Committee for Information Technology Standards (NCITS), the task group will now be known as T10.1, and the reflector will change to t10-ssa.

Larry stated that the T10.1 mailings are part of the T10 mailings. Persons that want to receive documents should subscribe to the T10 mailings by sending their request to the secretariat. An electronic option is available.

2. Attendance and Membership, Introductions

Attendance at working group meetings does not count toward minimum attendance requirements for X3T10.1 membership. Working group meetings are open to any person or company to attend and to express their opinion on the subjects being discussed.

Minutes of T10.1 Working Group T10.1/97A106r0

The following people attended the meeting.

Lawrence Lamers	Adaptec	408-957-7817	ljlammers@aol.com
David MacRae	Amadata, Inc.	609-683-8844	76116.1535@compuserve.com
Bill Mable	Amphenol Interconnect Products	607-786-4236	
John Scheible	IBM Corporation	512-823-8208	scheible@vnet.ibm.com
Daniel Tsai	IBM Corporation	408-256-5729	tsaidaniel@vnet.ibm.com
Chris Parker	IBM Corporation	912-892-2719	parker@vnet.ibm.com
Wolfgang Drichelt	ITT Cannon	49-7151 699 233	101573.2601@compuserve.com
Mark DeWilde	Pathlight Technology	607-266-4000	mark@pathlight.com
Neil Edmunds	Xyratex	011-44-1705-486363	neil_edmunds@uk.xyratex.com

3. Approval of Agenda

The agenda was approved as modified.

4. Approval of Minutes

The minutes of the last Working Group meeting (see 96a170r0) were approved.

5. Document Distribution

Larry Lamers stated that the next mailing deadline is Wednesday, March 19, 1997. Documents are available on the BBS (714) 533-7950 in area 33 and at ftp.symbios.com in /pub/standards/io/t10.1

6. Review of Old Action Items

- 1) Larry Lamers to provide updated X3T10.1 committee list to technical editor. Completed.
- 2) Neil Edmunds to review the SSA-IA Cable and Connector Guide. Carried Over.

7. SSA-S3P (1051D)

7.1 Resolution of Letter Ballot Comments on S3P (97a103) [Scheible]

Most of the comments were dealt with at the interim working group meeting (see 97-104). In addition, Mark DeWilde requested two editorial changes.

The working group recommended the acceptance of 97-104 with Mark's additions as the resolution of the letter ballot comments.

8. SSA-TL2 (1147D)

8.1 Resolution of Letter Ballot Comments on TL2 (97a102) [Scheible]

Most of the comments were dealt with at the interim working group meeting (see 97-104). In addition, Mark DeWilde requested additional changes to clarify multi-initiator support.

The working group recommended the acceptance of 97-104 with Mark's additions as the resolution of the letter ballot comments.

Copy 6.5.2 and 6.5.3 regarding tag interaction from S3P to TL2 and clarify the origin of the I/O process.

With AC coupling a logic zero is not possible in wrap mode 10.4.1.3.

Add a note to clarify that the Async Alert is per node not per port and ammend the processes to reflect this.

9. SSA-PH2 (1146D)

9.1 Resolution of Letter Ballot Comments on PH2 (97a101) [Scheible]

Most of the comments were dealt with at the interim working group meeting (see 97-104).

Bill Mable provide corrections to the micro-miniature D connector drawings.

Change 'drive' to 'device' on page 42.

Allow transmitters to have line fault detection.

10. New Business

10.1 Correction of minutes from previous plenary

In item 9.2 of the minutes (see 96a171r1) of the previous plenary Brad Kitson's no vote was specific to SSA-PH2. The comment resolution has resulted in Brad stating that he his now able to vote yes.

11. Call for Patents

Larry Lamers requested that anyone aware of any patents required for the proposals be disclosed in accordance with the ANSI patent policy. Refer to the minutes of prior meetings for items already identified.

12. Action Items

13. Meeting Schedule

A working group authorization will be requested pending the outcome of public review or identification of work items.

Please note that changes to this schedule may occur. All changes to meeting dates, locations, and agendas will be posted to the T10-SSA reflector.

14. Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 1:59 p.m. on Wednesday.